
Rutgers Community Information 
Sessions About the Rescission of DACA 
 

Wednesday, September 13, 2017 
 

Session #1: 12:15- 1:00 P.M., Center for Law & Justice, Rm 70 

Session #2: 5:15-6:00 P.M., Center for Law & Justice, Rm 125 

 

All Rutgers students, staff, and faculty are  
invited to join us for a discussion about:  
 

 How the revocation of DACA (Deferred  
Action for Childhood Arrivals) will impact 
current DACA holders. 

 What will happen to DACA on March 5,  
2018. 

 Legislation which, if passed, could protect  
DACA holders and other immigrants 

 Assistance and support available to Rutgers  
students who have DACA or who are undocumented.  
 

Speaker:     Jason Hernandez, Immigrant Rights Attorney, Rutgers 
                     Immigrant Community Assistance Project (RICAP) 
 
Any Rutgers student affected by the rescission of DACA may contact Jason Hernandez 
at Jason.C.Hernandez@rutgers.edu to schedule a free, confidential legal consultation.  
 

 
 
 
 

Sponsored by: Rutgers Immigrant Community 
Assistance Project (RICAP), Rutgers Child Advocacy 
Clinic, and Rutgers Immigrant Rights Clinic. 


